
HB 1477 -- MOTOR FUEL TAX

SPONSOR: Butz

The bill will increase the tax on motor fuel by 10 cents from its
current level of 17 cents per gallon to 27 cents per gallon using
incremental increases of two cents per gallon beginning January 1,
2021, and ending on January 1, 2025. It would also require
alternative fuels to be taxed at a substantially similar rate
approved by the Department of Agriculture beginning January 1,
2027.

This bill is the same as HB 822 (2019).


